George L. Hanbury 11, Ph.D.
President/Chief Executive Officer

February 7, 2023

Mr. Tobin Rockley
Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 260818

Lakewood, CO 80226

Dear Mr. Rockley:

On behalf of Nova Southeastern University, it is my pleasure to thank you for providing such a
generous gift of loaned pianos to the Alvin Sherman Library's Music and Art Programs and the
Halmos College of Arts and Sciences for the upcoming year. These rich instruments of music will
beautifully enrich signature events hosted in the Adolfo and Marisela Cotilla Gallery as well as the
Don Taft University Center, developing NSU’s rising reputation in the community as a cultural
hub.

Thanks in large part to philanthropists like you, NSU is well on its way to becoming recognized as
a preeminent university that expands the avenues of arts and culture for its students and the broader

community. We greatly appreciate your support in helping us bring Vision 2025 to fruition.

Thank you again for your gift, and for your confidence in Nova Southeastern University.
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cc: Holly Lynn Baumgartner, Ph.D., Dean of the Halmos College of Arts and Sciences
Jim Hutchens, M.L.S., Vice President for Information Services and University Librarian
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